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March 9, 2011
Chad Sutherland
Publix Store Manager

Troop 102 is a local Boy Scout Troop in Gulf Breeze.  We are currently planning our first annual Spaghetti Dinner and are seeking donations of some or all of the materials that will be required to carry out our fundraiser.  We are holding the fundraiser to help provide the necessary funds for Troop activities and summer camp expenses.  
Publix has been a long time supporter of charitable and non-profit organizations in our community.  Boy Scouts is also an organization which encourages civil responsibilities in our local community as well as building men of strong moral character.  We hope that you will support your local Boy Scout Troop.  

The Spaghetti Dinner will be held at the Gulf Breeze Community Life Center on April 6th, from 5:00 – 7:00 pm.

The following list of items will be needed:

	Description

	Heavy-duty paper plates

	Paper desert plates

	Salad bowls

	Cups

	Napkins

	Spaghetti

	Spaghetti Sauce

	Ground beef

	Bagged salad mix

	Italian and French bread loaves


We are very grateful for any assistance you can provide in our fundraising project.  Your assistance and thoughtfulness is deeply appreciated. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Eric Doverspike
Scoutmaster, Troop 102
Gulf Breeze, FL
Phone : 850-934-6092
Troop 102


Gulf Breeze, FL
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